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Vote NO on HJR201 Statewide Property Tax 

*  We are already paying higher taxes than most states.   

* Higher taxes discourage new business from coming to Oregon.  We need new 

business and need to keep the ones we currently have.   

* HJR201 removes local control over property taxes hurting Rural cities and counties 

from needed services 

* Removes current Constitutional limites on property tax and assessment rates 

* Risks Seniors, the Disabled and other limited income from their homes.   

 

NO on HJR201 

Thank you 


